
ETCHELLS ICE BUCKET CHALLENGE
NOTICE TO COMPETITORS

Notice 
number

Date From Race Committee

#1 23/10/20 Change to Sailing Instructions
5 Schedule of Races
Given the forecast for Saturday 24th October is above the 
Class limit of 25 knts, and giving due consideration to the 
RYA guidance with regards to the safety of competitors, 
Race Team and pressure on emergency services/call outs 
during the Covid restrictions, and after consultation with 
your Class Captain I have taken the decision to abandon 
racing on Saturday 24th October.

With regard to racing on the Sunday 25th October; I will 
review the situation at Midday on Saturday with the Race 
Team and your Fleet Captain, and make a decision then.

#2 24/10/20 5 Schedule of Races

After looking at the forecast for Sunday 25th October we 
have decided to review the situation again at 2030 so as to 
take into consideration the 2000 updated forecast.

At present the conditions still look marginal for tomorrow 
with forecasts ranging from 18-25 knts and gusts in the high 
20’s.

Signed:  

Andrew Millband
RO CCYC
Posted: 24 October 2020 13:24


